Council receives an update on key
infrastructure projects for Lisburn
&amp; Castlereagh City Council

Lisburn & Castlereagh City Council members have been updated by the
Department for Infrastructure on road maintenance, improvement works and
active travel schemes in 2020/21 and those planned for 2021/22.

Minister makes personal appeal on
vaccination

Vaccination opens doors to normality, Health Minister Robin Swann has
emphasised.

Appointments to the Northern Ireland
Local Government Officers'’
Superannuation Committee

Communities Minister, Deirdre Hargey MLA, has appointed Mr Derek McCallan and
Ms Heather McKinstry as Members to the Northern Ireland Local Government
Officers’ Superannuation Committee (NILGOSC) from 1 May 2021 for a period of
four years.

Long welcomes recommissioning of
Banbridge Courthouse

Justice Minister Naomi Long has welcomed the recommissioning of Banbridge
Courthouse after an absence of five years.


https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/council-receives-update-key-infrastructure-projects-lisburn-castlereagh-city-council
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/council-receives-update-key-infrastructure-projects-lisburn-castlereagh-city-council
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/council-receives-update-key-infrastructure-projects-lisburn-castlereagh-city-council
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/minister-makes-personal-appeal-vaccination
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/minister-makes-personal-appeal-vaccination
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/appointments-northern-ireland-local-government-officers-superannuation-committee-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/appointments-northern-ireland-local-government-officers-superannuation-committee-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/appointments-northern-ireland-local-government-officers-superannuation-committee-0
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/long-welcomes-recommissioning-banbridge-courthouse
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/long-welcomes-recommissioning-banbridge-courthouse

Frew announces £180m investment in new
training pathway with FE colleges

Economy Minister Paul Frew today announced an investment of £180million in
the NI Traineeship, a new vocational education and training programme for
people aged 16 and over.
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